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From the leadership team 

  

Dear amazing Ross Park School Community, 

As we bid farewell to 2023, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt 

gratitude to each and every member of our wonderful school community. 

To our families, thank you for your unwavering support and partnership throughout 

the year. Your involvement has played a pivotal role in creating a nurturing and 

thriving learning environment. Together, we have worked tirelessly to ensure that all 

students have had the opportunity to reach their full potential. Your commitment to 

your children's education is truly commendable and we are grateful for the strong 

bond we share. 

A special thank you is extended to our dedicated and passionate staff. Your 

unwavering efforts, creativity and commitment to the growth and development of 

our students have made this year truly amazing. Your dedication does not go 

unnoticed and we appreciate the countless hours you invest in fostering a love of 

learning within our school community. 

 

Massive congratulations to our 2 Honour Students 

for 2023. Mailee Adie and Wattie Scholes were 

awarded the 2023 Honour Student at this years’ 

graduation ceremony. Both Mailee and Wattie 

epitomise what it means to be Ross Park. They 

have consistently demonstrated our school values, 

have always been happy to lend a helping hand, 

and diligently worked to achieve their best in all 

that they do. We are incredibly proud of these two 

students, and we are confident they will continue 

to shine brightly in all of their future endeavours. 

Well Done Mailee and Wattie!

Upcoming Events 
 
2024 
 
Uniform Sales Day 
Wednesday 24th January 
2024 
9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
 
Transition, Year 1, Year 2 
 
Thursday 25th January 
2024 
9:00 am to 1:00 pm 
 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 

First Day for Students 
Tuesday 30th January 2024 
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As we bid farewell to the students and families who are embarking on new adventures in 2024, we extend 

our deepest gratitude for being a cherished part of our school family. Your contributions and positive impact 

will be greatly missed and we wish you every success and happiness in the exciting journey that lies ahead. 

To our esteemed staff members who will be leaving us next year, we bid you a fond farewell and express our 

heartfelt thanks for your service. Your dedication has left an indelible mark on our school and we wish you 

nothing but the best in your future endeavours. Please join with me in thanking: 

• Mrs Heather Pedrotti 

• Mrs Alex Morton 

• Mrs Leisa Cousins 

• Miss Carly Sgarbossa 

• Mrs Karen Weeks 

• Miss Millie Jaine 

• Mrs Geraldine Butter 

We thank you so much and wish you all the best for your next adventure.  

A warm welcome is also extended to our incoming staff members. We are excited to have you join our 

dynamic team, and we look forward to a collaborative and successful partnership in the coming year. Your 

enthusiasm and expertise are valuable additions to our school community and we anticipate a bright and 

prosperous new year together. So far we will be welcoming: 

 

 

 

 

 

              Steve McCarthy Emma Lewis Christy Su Lachlan van Dartel 

 Senior Teacher  Senior Teacher Classroom Teacher Classroom Teacher 

 Inclusion Inclusion Year 3 

 

As we reflect on the successes and joys of the past year, we are filled with gratitude for the vibrant and 

supportive community that makes Ross Park School so special. Thank you all for your contributions, hard 

work and commitment. May the spirit of camaraderie and dedication continue to flourish as we embark on 

new adventures in the coming year. 

Wishing you a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy, and prosperous 2024. Can’t wait to see you all 

back in the New Year! 

Warm regards 

 

 

 

     

 

 Penny Weily 
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This term Year 5/6 classes created stop motion animations about the new Ross Park values. Year 6 
Adami/Gilbert wanted to create theirs for the preschoolers to learn about the values prior to coming to 
school next year. We invited the Bilbies to school on Tuesday to watch them and they especially enjoyed the 
one about how to use the toilet and one featuring Peppa Pig. It is great to have a purpose and audience in 
mind when creating artworks and the Year 6 students put in a big effort to complete their projects before 
the visit. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Click the links below if you would like to see what they have created. 
 
https://share.icloud.com/photos/09aXcK-sQp9zpCrSPEQweiwSw 
 
https://share.icloud.com/photos/04dlDnBz427Chgkcjz4E_QyJg 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshare.icloud.com%2Fphotos%2F09aXcK-sQp9zpCrSPEQweiwSw&data=05%7C02%7Cteresa.oconnell%40education.nt.gov.au%7C94daae3014ca4351d44d08dbf859ada8%7C6adff6fb1ad14b95bb8fac8c0e8f1a77%7C0%7C0%7C638376836284978633%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fzdp2tVi0HYjf0xqkxbX70RGZczQycIuWvWQaxN%2FKzQ%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshare.icloud.com%2Fphotos%2F04dlDnBz427Chgkcjz4E_QyJg&data=05%7C02%7Cteresa.oconnell%40education.nt.gov.au%7C94daae3014ca4351d44d08dbf859ada8%7C6adff6fb1ad14b95bb8fac8c0e8f1a77%7C0%7C0%7C638376836285134893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2fTwpxxdLLpp3LmHy3kn3e%2FORcCbd9COiatQbrhtsFE%3D&reserved=0


 
 
 

 Junior Choir News 
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The Junior Choir continued with their tradition of visiting the preschool to sing some Christmas songs. They 
performed The Little Drummerboy, I Want a Hippopotamus for Christmas and Happy Christmas to You. 
Despite the heat, they thoroughly enjoyed walking to the preschool to perform and are already looking 
forward to doing it again next year.  

Belinda Young 

 

 

. 
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Junior wet and wild fun!! Massive thank you to the fire fighters who came to make the day as wet as could 
be. Thanks to the staff who day in and day out make school a fun place to be. We are going out with a 
bang!!!  
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Senior students wet and wild afternoon went off with a splash!  

Big thanks again to our wonderful Firies!
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